Debra Hodges came before the Board of Supervisors to give report on Brittany Woods Homeowners Association. Ms. Hodges asked that each Board member contribute \$1.00 personally for light pole that was installed as safety light at Brittany Woods on County Road 280. No action was taken at this time.

ORDER: RECESS THE MEETING UNTIL JUNE 16, 2014 AT 9:00 A.M.

Motion was made by Chad McLarty, duly seconded by Robert Blackmon, to recess the meeting until June 16, 2014 at 9:00 A.M.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Mike Pickens, voted yes Supervisor Jeff Busby, voted yes Supervisor Robert Blackmon, voted yes Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Busby, declared the motion carried, this the 2nd day of June, 2014.